
City of Woodbine 

- Police - 
515 Walker St. Woodbine, IA 51579   

              24hr phone: (712)647-2345                                    Fax: (712)647-1639  
 

Date:  05/16/2022 

  

 

 

 

The Woodbine Police Department is seeking individuals interested in a FULL-

TIME police officer position.  Current ILEA certification is desired but not 

required.  All minimum requirements as set forth by the State of Iowa and the Iowa 

Law Enforcement Academy must be met.  Other requirements, such as residency, 

may also apply per City of Woodbine policy.  Night, weekend, holiday and on-call 

work is required.  Benefits include medical insurance, paid vacation, and others as 

stated in the current contract with Teamsters local #554. 

 

For a list of minimum requirements go to ileatraining.org and select “Certification 

Questions”. 

 

Applications may be picked up at Woodbine City Hall, 517 Walker Street 

Woodbine, IA. 

 

Completed applications will be accepted up to 05/31/2022 or until the position is 

filled. 

 

 

 
The City of Woodbine is an equal opportunity employer. 

Woodbine City Hall 

517 Walker St 

Woodbine, IA 51579 

712-647-2550 

 

 

 

 

 


